PUBLIC CONSULTATION

“ Saturday F_‘eb 12 at Nether Alderley Parish Hall. 10 am - 2pm

Neighbourhood planning gives us direct power to develop a shared vision for our neighbour -
hood and shape the development and growth of our local area. It helps us to choose where we
want new homes, shops and offices to be built, have our say on what those new buildings
should look like and what infrastructure should be provided, and grant planning permission for
the new buildings we want to see go ahead.

Here in Nether Alderley we started the Neighbourhood Plan some time ago, but the COVID
situation delayed the public consultation stages. Now we’re in a position to forge ahead, and the
Parish Council invites all residents to attend our first Public Consultation at the Parish Hall on
Saturday Feb 12 from 10am to 2pm, where you can view and comment on the policies that we
will hope to pursue within this plan.

Remember, a neighbourhood plan attains the same legal status as a local plan (and other
documents that form part of the statutory development plan) once it has been approved at a
referendum, so make sure you use the opportunity to have your say. See you there!
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